
Subject: RE: Central Zoning Administration for 3/15/2016
From: "Laurie Goldman" <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>
Date: 02/29/2016 07:41 AM
To: "'David Bass'" <dbass@basslawla.com>, <ferriswehbe@gmail.com>, <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Good morning!
 
The project is an addition of banquet space for a bar lounge on Vine Street – I’ve attached the public hearing
notice from the City.
 
Laurie
 
From: David Bass [mailto:dbass@basslawla.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 7:35 AM
To: Laurie Goldman; ferriswehbe@gmail.com; lisa@mediadistrict.org
Subject: RE: Central Zoning Administration for 3/15/2016
 
 
Think it would be good to see what is happening, but unclear what the project is.  
 
David M. Bass, Esq.
David M. Bass & Associates, Inc.
1900 Avenue of the Stars, Suite 200
Los Angeles, CA 90067
Telephone: 310-789-1152
Facsimile: 310-789-1149
==============================================================
This message contains information which may be confidential and privileged and is 
solely for the use of the intended recipient. Unless you are the addressee (or 
authorized to receive for the addressee), you may not review, use, copy, distribute 
or disclose to anyone any information contained in this message and/or any 
attachment to this message. If you have received the message in error, 
please advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete the message.
==============================================================
 
From: Laurie Goldman [mailto:laurielgoldman@earthlink.net] 
Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 6:42 AM
To: David Bass; ferriswehbe@gmail.com; lisa@mediadistrict.org
Subject: FW: Central Zoning Administration for 3/15/2016
 
Good morning David and Ferris!
 
This is a CUP request for a project just north of our boundary on Vine Street – any interest in a presentation?
 
To access the document, click on “here” below
 
 
Hugs,
Laurie
 
From: planning.ens@LACITY.ORG [mailto:planning.ens@LACITY.ORG] 
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 9:54 AM
To: PLN_CENTRALLASUBSCRIBE@LISTSERV.LACITY.ORG
Subject: Central Zoning Administration for 3/15/2016
 
Hello, 
 
You are receiving this email because you've signed up for the Early Notification System for the Central Area
Planning Commission. 
 
As an active subscriber, you will be receiving notification emails such as this for all agendas and public
hearings affecting the entire geographical planning area. 
 
If you are unable to view the document(s), please contact us via email at planning.webposting@lacity.org. 
 
To access the document click here. 
 
To Unsubscribe to these notices, please click here.  
 
Sincerely,  



Help Desk Support  
Department of City Planning
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